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SPECIAL NOTICE OF UNSCHEDULED VACANCIES 
 
 

 
In compliance with the requirements of the Maddy Act, Government Code 54970 et seq., NOTICE IS 
HEREBY GIVEN that an unscheduled vacancy occurred on dates herein after specified in the membership 
of the City’s Planning Commission and Traffic Safety Committee for which the City of Sonoma has the 
appointing power.   
  
 
Member                     Classification                                Vacancy Date 
Robert McDonald        Planning Commission Alternate            4/19/2021 
 
      
 
 
The Maddy Act requires public notification and posting of unscheduled vacancies not earlier than 20 days 
before or not later than 20 days after the vacancy occurs. Final appointment to the board, commission or 
committee shall not be made by the legislative body for at least 10 working days after the posting of the 
notice in designated locations. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
I do hereby certify that a copy of the foregoing notice was posted on the City Hall bulletin board on September 3, 2019, 
and delivered to the Sonoma Valley Regional Library, 755 West Napa Street, Sonoma CA 95476 via US Postal Service.  

 

 
Rebekah Barr, MMC, City Clerk 
Date: April 20, 2021 

 

 
 
 
 
 



 


